Monthly Newsletter • Volume 03, Number 02





Event Photos

TAG DAY REVIEW

Thanks to everyone who came out to this year's Thank-A-Giver Day! Because of your help, we had hundreds of students sign thank-you letters that are being mailed out to all of KSU's generous donors.

The event itself took place on August 22nd and 23rd on both campuses. SPC Leadership Team members and Office of Annual Giving employees encouraged students to complete a brief thank-you letter to an anonymous community donor. These donors include anyone that has donated to *any* program or entity on campus, from athletic and scholarship programs to services such as the CARE Center and CYAAR.

Photos from the event can be found on our Facebook page via the button to the left.



MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

Want to know why philanthropy is so important to our members? Here's SPC Traditions & Initiatives Chair Rachael Rucker on why she gives:

"I give to put a little bit of good back into the world that has given me so much."

Rachael Rucker, Traditions & Initiatives Chair

Short and sweet, yet incredibly important! If you'd like to be featured in an upcoming Member Spotlight, send us a short quote and picture, and we'll be sure to work you in.

You can email the information to us at studentphilanthropy@kennesaw.edu, respond to this email, or message us through Facebook or other social media sites.



Campus Awareness, Resource, and Empowerment Center

CARE SERVICES HIGHLIGHT

The Campus Awareness, Resource & Empowerment (CARE) Services offers support to students who have experienced homelessness, food insecurity and/or the foster care system, and is SPC's fundraising target for this year.

The CARE Services provides both on and off campus resources, operates the campus food pantries, provides personal care items and assists in accessing temporary and/ or permanent housing. We are excited to support this great service to our KSU family again this year and would love you all to help us!

UPCOMING EVENTS

We are constantly adding events to our calendar this semester, so be on the lookout for news about upcoming service projects, member appreciation days, information sessions, and Traditions Tours!

Our General Meeting schedule is below. This is a great opportunity to network with other members, share your input, and help SPC grow as an organization.

- September 13
- October 25
- September 27October I I

November 8December 6

All meetings take place in Town Point Room 4100 at 5:30pm.

Our Tabling & Information Sessions are also below. During these we'll be able to answer any questions you may have about SPC or your membership benefits.

- September 13, Social Sciences Lobby, 12:00pm-1:00pm
- October 3, Student Center Walkway, 12:30pm-1:30pm

All events, along with additional information, can be found on our Facebook events page via the button below. We'll be adding our service projects and member appreciation days within the next week or so.

Upcoming Events



TRADITIONS CHECKLIST

Want to become a KSU Tradition Keeper? Getting involved is easy! Simply email us images of yourself completing various traditions around campus, we'll review them and record your progress, and you'll get rewarded for keeping the spirit alive on campus.

More information can be found on our website, and a copy of the various Tradition Items we're currently tracking is available online as well and attached to this month's Newsletter. You've likely already completed many of them, so why not spread your love for KSU to help encourage others to do the same? Active Members will get prizes along the way, too!

Get Involved

LEADERSHIP TEAM VACANCIES

Interested in becoming a part of SPC's Leadership Team? Want to help us grow the organization, get more involved around campus, and encourage other KSU students to give back to the university and our community?

If you'd like more information about ways to get involved either as a member of the Leadership Team, or as a general committee member, send us an email so that we can give you more details!

With some of our current Leadership Team members graduating, we have a few positions open, so we encourage all SPC members help us out!



To unsubscribe from this email, contact us at **studentphilanthropy@kennesaw.edu**.

You are receiving this email from Kennesaw State University's Student Philanthropy Council.